
 

 

 

     March 23, 2016 
 
Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
 
Attn:  Chief, Docketing and Services Branch 
 
 DOE/NNSA—Y-12 National Security Complex (Export of 93.20% Enriched Uranium) 
 (Docket No. 11006188, Lic. Application No. XSNM-3758) 
 
Dear Secretary of the NRC: 
 
 On March 16, 2016, NRC staff informed me that the above-captioned license application 
had been withdrawn by the applicant, and accordingly requested that I withdraw the Petition of Alan 
J. Kuperman for Leave to Intervene and Request for Hearing. 
 
 I am happy to oblige.  By this letter I hereby withdraw my petition in the above-captioned 
proceeding only. 
 
     Sincerely,  

 
     Alan J. Kuperman, Ph.D. 
     Associate Professor, LBJ School of Public Affairs 
     Coordinator, Nuclear Proliferation Prevention Project 
     University of Texas at Austin 


